

THE JAGUAR JOURNAL

Respectful, Ready, Responsible, Proud

June 1, 2018



June 5, 2018 Grade 4 Field Trip Bronx Zoo

June 8, 2018 Grade 5 Social BMS

June 12, 2018 Grade 5 Field Day

June 13, 2018 Grade 4 Field Day

June 14, 2018 Field Day Rain Date (both grades)

June 18, 2018 Grade 5 Picnic Meckauer Park

June 20, 2018 Grade 5 Moving Up Ceremony BMS 9:15 am

June 21, 2018 Grades 4 & 5 Bethel Cinema Field Trip Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

June is upon us and the days are getting longer, the sun is shining (most days), and the birds are chirping in full force. Hints of summer being around the corner are everywhere. So, how then do you keep children focused and motivated? Although there is no simple answer, I would like to share some tips.

Maintain a schedule- Children need consistency and routine. Staying out late can make a child overtired, irritable, and starts the school day off on the wrong foot.

Reinforce the importance of organization- Ensuring that your child has their clothes set out the night before, putting homework in the book bag and placing it in a set location will save time in the morning.

Encourage your child to do their very best-The year is not over. Sometimes, children need a reminder that they have a very important job to do at school and by celebrating their success, supporting their challenges, and communicating with the school your child will see that you value education.

Lastly, we appreciate your support as we continue to work to ensure your child grows academically, socially, and emotionally. To this end, modeling and celebrating kind behavior in words and actions is paramount to our mutual mission and goals.

Very truly yours, Alison Salerno Principal

Looking for fun, educational programs for your child this summer? Bethel Summer's BEST has them all! This is the last week to register for programs online. Those wishing to register after June 1st can do so at Berry School on or after July 2nd.

http://bethel.k12.ct.us/r e s o u r c
e s/summers best summer school
program

If you have questions please email Linda Anderson at <u>AndersonL@bethel.k12.ct.us</u> Miren los eventos que vienen pronto a nuestra escuela!

CLICK HERE

Veem os próximos eventos na nossa escola! CLICK HERE



Congratulations to our

ODYSSEY OF THE MIND

team members!

Year 2 together at the WORLD finals! Iowa State University

MAY 23-27, 2018



Mateo Romero, Nate Geist, Sam D'Amico, Austin Kurtz, Nate Wood, Mikey Horvath, and Josh Heyel

WAY TO SHOW JOHNSON PRIDE!



Thank You!

The PTO executive board and Mrs. Salerno, thank you for your time, your hard work, and your continued support of Johnson School. Your efforts are truly appreciated and have helped to enrich our school community.

Please join us for an appreciation breakfast on

Tuesday, June 19th at 9:15 am

in the teachers lounge at Johnson

Please RSVP by June 12th to cacohen10@gmail.com

PTO CORNER

Thank you to all of our Book Fair volunteers!

The PTO would like to thank all of our volunteers on 6/19 at the Volunteer Breakfast.

If you've contributed in any way this year, this breakfast is for YOU!

Please join us!

School Store is open every Thursday morning!

Board Nominations will be accepted soon. Please consider filling a position to support our kids and fabulous Johnson staff! Contact a current board member or email the PTO for more info.

<u>Upcoming Events</u> – Volunteer to help by emailing <u>rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com</u>!

- 5th & 6th Grade Social @ BMS 6/8
- 5th Grade Picnic 6/18 We need parents help during the picnic and donations of equipment, snacks and water, please!
- PTO Volunteer Breakfast 6/19
- 5th Grade Moving Up Breakfast 6/20 Looking for 4th grade volunteer parents to clean up after this event.

Fundraisers:

- Box Tops We've earned over \$900 this year so far! Keep clipping and saving!
- Amazon Smile Set up your Amazon smile to support Ralph M T Johnson PTO. ©

PTO Meetings:

• 6/19 @ 9:15 am

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved?
The PTO is a very family-friendly organization and all are welcome!
Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com